
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date: 18/05/2021 
 
 
 
Malaysian Business Council  
Lot 1-3 & 6-10, Ground and Mezzanine Floors, 
Al-Safeena Building (Near Lamcy Plaza) 
P.O.BOX 4598, Al Zabeel Road,  
Dubai, United Arab Emirates 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation 
 
The success of any event is seen in the results it achieved and the people it reached. In that sense, 
the webinar organized by the Malaysian Business Council represented by Ms. Suzaan Siew Hua 
and sponsored by Litwins on ‘Receivables Management Service Through Litigation Funding’ 
was a great success.  
 
The event was organized in a very professional and efficient manner with close to 40,000 viewers 
on the webinar posted online as on 12th April 2021 and the webinar brought in various interested 
parties and potential clients to Litwins.  
 
We congratulate and thank Ms. Suzaan and the team for coordinating with us in making this 
webinar a valuable opportunity to connect with a global audience. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Rajiv Shah 
For and On Behalf of Litwins Ltd.  


